December 17, 2018

Sonali Murarka

Director, Office of Charter Schools
Oakland Unified School District
1000 Broadway, Suite 639
QOakland, CA 94607
sonali.murarka@ousd.org

Re: Aspire ERES Academy Proposition 39 Facilities Request for 2019-20
Response to District’s Objects to Enrollment Projections

Dear Sonali,

Aspire received Oakland Unified School District’s letter dated November 30, 2018 regarding
counter-projections of in-District Classroom ADA projections.

Aspire’s in-District Classroom ADA projections of 222.26 was derived from our most recently
approved charter {(approved in November, 2018) that takes effect July 1, 2019. That charter
includes 250 students as the projected enrollment for the 2019-20 school year.

The 214.77 in-District counterprojection that the District is referencing seems as though it was
taken from the current charter’s maximum enroliment, which expires June 30, 2019.

Please let us know if you have any follow-up questions.

Sincerely,
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: Mary Cha-Caswell
Chief Operating Officer

CC: John Ye, Andrea Epps, Brett Noble
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